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A motion requesting that the Division of Traffic and Signals conduct an investigation as to whether the “No Right Turn”

sign at the corner of Stockton and Delancy Streets is still necessary as the sign was placed there when the installation of

a camera was still in effect.  The sign is currently creating a difficult traffic situation.
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